
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                   
Weekly Update – 26.05.2017 

S1/ 2 Sports Day 

A very successful Sports Day was held on Wednesday of this week in lovely sunshine. Abercorn House emerged as 

victors and photographs will be on the website shortly. Thanks to all staff who helped with this, in particular Mr Smith 

and PE colleagues! 

S3 Health Day 

Our annual S3 Health Day was held yesterday. This allowed pupils to choose from a wide range of activities about Health 

and Wellbeing and was very well-received. Thanks to Mr Aitken and Mrs Sladen for their organisation as well as to all 

those who contributed.  

S3 Parents’ Evening 

A reminder that this takes place on Tuesday 30 May from 4.30 to 7pm. Booking information was sent out separately. 

Could we please request that parents park with consideration and remember that disabled spaces should only be used 

by those with a blue badge – a disabled sports club meet at the school on Tuesdays, so these will be at a premium. 

Thanks in advance to our Parent Council who will be selling tea and coffee outside the library to raise money for school 

funds. 

Cabaret Evening 

A reminder that our Cabaret Evening takes place on Friday 16 June at 7pm. Tickets are available from the school office 

priced £5.  

S6 Leavers’ Evening 

A letter was sent out to S6 parents and students this week. Please confirm attendance with the school office as soon as 

possible. 

Book Return 

A reminder for all pupils in the current S4, 5 and 6 to return textbooks and resources from this year to departments in 
the school as they are finishing using them. 
 
S3 Hospitality  

Our S3 Hospitality Students have been preparing for summer making Strawberry Shortcakes. Skills used include 

weighing, measuring, creaming, rolling out, piping and baking. This is part of the N4 Unit – Cookery Skills, Techniques 

and Processes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



S1 Food and Textile Technology 

The assessment for S1 Healthy Eating takes the form of a group presentation giving information about is required for a 
healthy balanced diet and a healthy lifestyle. Our S1s have been working hard to prepare and most have delivered very 
informative and exciting presentations.  The pupils have been completing peer assessments for this task. Please see 
some of the sheets they produced to support their presentations. Well done S1! 

 

ParentPay 

Over the coming week you will receive by post the following information regarding ParentPay. 

 Activation Letter with Username and activation password 

 How to create a ParentPay account 

 Frequently asked question 

 An introduction to our online payment service 
 

Please follow the step by step instructions on the “How to create a ParentPay account” sheet first. Once you have 

registered you will then be asked for the activation information from your personalised letter. If you already have a 

mygovscot account, you will not need to re-register but you will need to activate your ParentPay account. Once 

activated you will be able to credit your child’s account for school lunches. If you have any difficulty activating your 

account please refer to the frequently asked questions, if however, you require additional guidance please contact the 

school office.  

 


